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FACC met on September 17. The group discussed: 

 

● How to best get announcements out to all users. One member of the committee reported 

that students were unaware of the coming tobacco-free change. The committee 

discussed sending out another announcement via Students-L or the Cornerstone. We’re 

also preparing a banner for display in the Wood Center. 

 The ash trays will not be removed until the campus goes tobacco-free on December 31. 

● The American Lung Association provided gum and trail mix to UAF for use as gifts to 

give to tobacco users. Residence Life is particularly interested in having these items to 

give out to students and has requested more gum and trail mix. 

● Great American Smokeout is November 19. 

● Alaska’s Tobacco Quit Line offers free gum & patches, but is limited to Alaska residents. 

The committee considered whether or not that would prevent non-resident students from 

taking part in the program. We were not sure, but assume that if a student provides an 

Alaska mailing address, they will be eligible. 

● The UAF Health & Counseling Center can also provide some quit services that are 

covered by the student health fee. Similar resources are available through the employee 

health plan. 

 

 

FACC met again on October 1. Both Staff Council’s rep and alternate were unable to make the 

meeting.  

 

FACC is scheduled to meet again on October 15. 


